OUR MISSION

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an inclusive learning community uniting home, parish and school and rooted in the love of Christ. We educate students to grow in grace and knowledge to lead lives of faith, hope and charity.

OUR VISION

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world through witness, faith, innovation and action.



Nancy Crawford Trustee Ward 12

E-mail: Nancy.Crawford@tcdsb.org Voicemail: 416-512-3412

To: Corporate Services Standing Committee,

March 22, 2023

From: Nancy Crawford, Trustee Ward 12

Subject: Notice of Motion to Waive *Permit Policy B.R.05, Appendix B, Regulation 6* St. John Henry Newman 50th Anniversary Celebration and Fundraiser, October 13, 2023

MOVED BY: Nancy Crawford, Toronto Catholic District School Board, seconded by

WHEREAS: St. John Henry Newman Catholic High School is celebrating its 50th anniversary on September 4th, 2023. The planning committee has been discussing various events to celebrate this momentous occasion. It has been decided that the celebration should take place close to Newman's feast day of October 9th. It was also agreed upon that the celebration should take place at the school itself as it will be the last opportunity for alumni to gather and reminisce in the original building since the school is scheduled to move to its new location in January 2025 and;

WHEREAS: Since Thanksgiving Day falls on October 9th this year, we will be incorporating a week's worth of activities including the celebration of the Eucharist, a fundraising walk-a-thon, an arts festival, and a fundraising open house, on Friday, October 13th, 2023. The proceeds of the fundraiser will be donated to charity, including the Angel Foundation and ShareLife and;

WHEREAS: Only adults over the age of 19 will be invited to attend this fundraiser and we will be hiring at a minimum, two certified Smart Servers for the event on October 13th, 2023.

We are therefore asking for permission to apply for a liquor licence for Friday, October 13th, 2023 at St. John Henry Newman C.H.S. (100 Brimley Road South), where former alumni will gather to celebrate Newman's 50th anniversary.

The event will take place between 6:00 p.m. and 12:00 a.m. and once again, we will hire at least two Smart Servers as well as security guards to ensure that only adults over the age of 19 enter the premises on Friday, October 13th, 2023.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT: The *Permit Policy B.R.05, Appendix B, Regulation 6* be waived and that permission be granted to St. John Henry Newman Catholic High School to serve alcohol at this celebration and fundraiser on Friday, October 13, 2023.

THEREFORE BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT: The *By-law 175, Article 10.8*, 30-day notice be waived and that the Notice of Motion be considered at today's meeting of the Corporate Services Committee, March 22, 2023.

Nancy Crawford Trustee, Ward 12